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efforts to potentially eliminate propane from the homes 

We operate an agricultural business. IE: we are rural. We have a work shop, a 
manager's and a foreman's residence and farmworker housing licensed for 24. All use 

propane for heating and in the kitchen for the stoves.  
 
A mandate for reducing carbon footprint that does not factor in the differing living 

situations for all Californians (rural, urban, suburban, mobile homes, communal living 
spaces) is not a well thought out plan, We are not a one size fits all sort of state.  

 
I am the business manager for our farm. I can attest personally that the last 10 years of 
"one size fits all" federal and state programs has 1) increased my bureaucratic workload 

exponentially and 2) has had very little actual impact as it has not changed significantly 
altered businesses practices that were already geared toward a sustainable and green 

environment.  
 
If you can't take the time to try to get it right for the various sectors of our community 

then the California Energy Commissioners should resign and the Commission should 
get a make over. 


